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House Committee on Energy and Environment 

Oregon State Capitol 

900 Court St. NE 

Salem Oregon 97301 

 

March 22, 2021 

 

Subject:  House Bill 2021, -1 Amendment 

 

Dear Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, Vice-Chair Helm, and members of the committee, 

 

We have gone to publicly available regulatory records to find information on the status of 

renewable energy projects in Oregon that that are far enough along in development to enter 

PacifiCorp’s interconnection queue and report on how many have dropped out or withdrawn. 

 

This is only PacifiCorp’s interconnection queue.  There is also a queue for the Bonneville Power 

Administration. 

 

You will see that, except for a pumped storage project in Klamath (which stores and recycles 

energy, it does produce energy) the substantial majority of recently proposed projects have 

dropped or withdrawn.  Obsidian very much believes we should be finding a path to successful 

renewable energy development, and that it is very important that we do not lose this decade. 

 

Please see attached.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

/s/David W Brown 

David W. Brown 

Principal and Manager 
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